Ant, Susan M

From: studentservices@normandale.edu

Sent: Tuesday, November 2, 2021 12:05 PM

To: Ant, Susan M

Subject: Important information about COVID relief funds

Dear {{Person/Core - First Name}},

Normandale received federal funding as a part of the American Rescue Plan (ARP) Act of 2021. These funds are to directly assist students who may be experiencing financial hardship as a result of COVID-19.

Based on your 2021-22 FAFSA results and the eligibility requirements set by the Department of Education and Minnesota State, you qualified to receive \$1,300 in direct payment emergency funds.

You do not need to apply for these funds, they will automatically be sent by November 5, 2021. The funds will be sent to your bank account, if you are set up for direct deposit, or by a check mailed to your permanent address on record if you are not.

The funds are being sent to you to apply toward your personal expenses and not being applied to your tuition/fees account. If you choose to use them toward your past due balance, you will need to follow these instructions to pay them in eServices.

If you are attending more than one Minnesota State college or university, you may only receive a ARP Award from one school depending upon eligibility.

Normandale is here to help. We are all in this together!

Sincerely,

Student Services

Normandale Community College I 952-358-8100 I <u>studentservices@normandale.edu</u> I <u>www.normandale.edu</u>

Sent to {{Person/Core - Tech ID}} {{Person/Core - First Name}} {{Person/Core - Last Name}} at {{Person/Core - Internet Address}} on {{System - Current Date}}

